
I am totally opposed to HB 4145. It takes away from almost anyone ever 

associated with a person the right to own firearms by being a 'protected' person. 

Your definition of 'family members' is too large and this bill is just another 

attempt by the liberal, democratically run State Legislature. There are only a few 

areas (unfortunately large populations) that are liberal in this state. Leave our guns 

alone! 

 

Barbara Sexton 
 


